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SV Fuller Center 
Key Volunteers 

President – Don Taylor  

Vice President – Marilyn White  

Secretary – Ellie Arguimbau  

Treasurer – Verne Blalack 

 

Directors 

Judy Blalack  

Glory Carlile 

Mike Humphrey 

Kevin Hutchings 

Darnell Kriedeman 

Bob Larson  

Christopher Leetch  

R’Gean Lillibridge  

Duane Little  

Kim Short 

Ed Vang 

 

Committee Chairs 

Church Relations – Mike Humphrey 

Construction – Bob Larson 

Family Selection - Glory Carlile 

Greater Blessings - Judy Blalack 

Partnership – Glory Carlile 

Nominating – ? 

PR & $-Raising – Judy Blalack 

Site Selection – Duane Little 

Volunteer Coordinator - ? 

Hospitality - ? 

 

Event Chairs 

Ride the Wall – Kathy McPherson 

Pig Roast –  Don Taylor  

& Jessica Haynes 

Dena Mora – Robin Jones & ? 

Walk-A-Thon – Penny Michael 

Arts & Craft Fair – Marilyn White 

 

Other VIPS 

Family Sponsor – ? 

Proof Reader - Joanne Monteith 

Mailing Asst - R’Gean Lillibridge 

Data Entry - Becky Stein 

ReUse Store Mgr- Verne Blalack 

Photographer – Judy Blalack & 

others 

 

Note the ???.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Paul Kelly of the Gideon Bible Society presents a Bible to Bob Larson during the 

Greater Blessing ceremony at Bob’s home.  Bob’s roof is finished and insulation 

in the attic is installed. Photo by Judy 

 

For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, which is Christ 

the Lord.  And this shall be a sign unto you; Ye shall find the babe 

wrapped in swaddling clothes, lying in a manger.  And suddenly there was 

with the angel a multitude of the heavenly host praising God, and saying, 

Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward men. 
  Luke 2:10-14 

 

 

 

From her own home, 

Allie Haynes draws 

a special Christmas tree and joins us 

in wishing a 

Very Merry Christmas to all. 

 

Please join us for our 

Christmas potluck 

7 PM, December 9, 

At the  

Mountain View  

Congregational Church, Kellogg. 

http://www.svfch.org/
http://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Luke-2-11/
http://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Luke-2-11/
http://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Luke-2-12/
http://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Luke-2-12/
http://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Luke-2-13/
http://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Luke-2-13/
http://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Luke-2-14/


Greater Blessings 
 

 
Duane Little witnesses Bob Larson’s signature on Bob’s 

pledge to repay our costs for expenses on his home repair.  

The roof installation was a joint effort with Shoshone Mt. 

Retreat youth groups and the Fuller Center Bike 

Adventurers.  We also did hire some labor to supervise and 

finish the job. 

 

 
Rev. Art Fleming blesses her home at Mary Kay Hanson’s 

Greater Blessings ceremony. 

 

 
Debbie Bornitz watches as neighbor, Rick Wood, shows 

CJ Evans what repairs need to be done at Debbie’s home.  

Rick has been helping when he had some free time. 

 
Bob watches from his porch after the ceremony as Paul 

Kelly, Duane Larson, Ellie Arguimbau, and Kim Short 

admire his new roof. 

 

 

 
Ellie Arguimbau admires Mary Kay Hanson’s new porch 

railing installed by Kevin Hutchings. 

 

CJ, Rick & Debbie discuss the removal of the back porch.  

The immediate concern is freezing pipes; the porch can be 

rebuilt next spring. Photos by Judy 

 



2014Silver Valley Arts & Craft Fair 
 

 
Darnell Kriedeman helps set up our booth on Friday night.  

The painting donated by Cattails was part of the 3
rd

 prize. 

 

 
JROTC helpers at the Silver Valley Arts and Craft Fair 

draw the winning tickets for our 3 prize baskets.  Shown 

here are Garrett Cole (holding the 1
st
 prize winner’s ticket), 

Preston Cummings, and Alex Carter  

 

 
Ellie Arguimbau helps Shawn Markus with her 1

st
 prize 

winnings.  The lovely Christmas serving ensemble donated 

by Bitterroot Mercantile was included with the basket. 

 
Jackie Kannegaard admires the prizes we raffled, including 

the vase donated by Bitterroot Mercantile.  

 

 
Celia Ruff watches as Alex Carter draws the 2

nd
 winning 

ticket while Preston Cummings awaits his turn to draw the 

3
rd

 ticket. .  The JROTC assisted with setting up and 

cleaning up—great job.   Photos by Judy 

 

 
Maxine Milot won the 3

rd
 prize, which include the painting 

donated by Cattails.  We were fortunate that all winners 

lived in the Valley and received their baskets immediately. 
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We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 



Thank You,  
November Donors 

You do make us aware of 

our blessings. 
ACE Hardware, Anonymous,  

Avista Corp, George & Melody 

Blalack, Ron & Ladonna Boothe, Jim & Kay Calkins, Barb 

& Gordon Canterbury, Marie Carver, Margaret Eggart, 

Phyllis Furumoto, Tom & Connie Fudge, Jacques & Jan 

Lemieux, Hecla Limited, Lucky Friday Unit, Mary K 

Major, Donna Martin, Daniel McGee, Patricia Minar, 

Marian Russell, Kerry & Lori Sawyer, Jim & Norma 

Seaton, Lowan Smith, Gary Stanley, Becky & Hip Stein,  

Stovern Supply Co., Walmart Corp., Lois White, Marilyn 

White, Joyce Winough, Mary Woolum, Necia Wright, 

Randy Roper, Judi Smith, Mr. Manthey, Pat Baldwin, Mr. 

Robinson, Vallerie Jordon, Gene Webberding, Michelle 

Windedahl, Kathy Fuller, Susan Glasson, Mamie Hall, 

Sarah Sawyer, Kellogg Lumber Co., Rick Wood, Ro Bond, 

Ray & Linda Guthmiller 
 

We are honored to receive these memorials. 

From Verne and Judy Blalack 
In Memory of Nancy Hardy 

Of Frank Stoddard 
And of Bob Monteith 

 
From Pat and Ray Sales and family 

In Memory of Frank Stoddard 
 

From Penny & Dan Michael 
In Memory of Kelly Griffith 

 

 

Greater Blessings Fund 
Shannan Souza, Mary Kay Hanson, Rex Gettman,  

Penny & Dan Michael, Judy & Verne Blalack, 

 Bob Larson  
 

We have been blessed with special grants from 

AVISTA, Hecla, and Walmart Corp. Thank You! 

 

For your “little engines that couldn’t”, call Gene 

Fulton at 682-3041.  We appreciate his help with ours. 

 

Coming Events 
Dec 9—Board & Committee Meetings, 6:30 PM, 

Mountain View Congregational Church 

Dec 9—Annual Christmas Potluck, 7 PM, Mountain 

View Congregational Church, 525 W Cameron 

Ave., Kellogg 

Dec 25—Christmas 

Jan 13—Board & Committee Meetings, 6;30 PM, 

Mountain View Congregational Church,  

Board Elections 

 

 
Last month, April Muhs entertained the crew at the news-

letter mailing workshop with her accordion.  This time she 

tickles the piano keys.  This talented lady brightens our 

day! 

 

 
Since we don’t have enough volunteers, Verne hired Ron 

Brown to help at the ReUse Store.  Here he is sorting large 

windows. Photos by Judy 

Here's Help for SVFCH . . . 

 I’d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year.  Please note 300 on your check. 

 Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year. 

 Here is my gift of $ __________. 

 I have a house and/or land to donate. 

 I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________.  Please call about working out the details. 

 I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost. 

 I would like to help with construction and/or committee work.  Please call me to help or send a volunteer form. 

Name _______________________________________________ Phone ____________________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

City __________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________ 

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc. 338, Smelterville, ID 838 786-6013 

 

  I do not wish to be on your mailing list. 

  I do not wish a receipt or thank-you. 

 



 
Jackie Kannegaard was appropriately excited to win the 2

nd
 

prize basket our booth at the Silver Valley Arts & Craft 

Fair.  Her friends say she is “very lucky.” 

 

 

 

 
Mary Kay Hanson smiles as Ellie Arguimbau witnesses 

her signature on the repayment pledge for the Greater 

Blessings work on the railings at her home.  We are 

delighted to be able to complete these projects and are still 

working on more.  Need more volunteers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Since Judy was leaving for Thanksgiving and R’Gean was 

out of town, Kim Short and Ellie Arguimbau volunteered 

to learn how to run the newsletter mailing workshop.  

Here, Judy guides them through the postal paperwork.   

 

 

 

 Wish List 
 Grant Writer 

 Volunteer Coordinator 

 PR/Fund-Raising Co-Chairs 

 ReUse Store Volunteers 

 Construction Volunteers for Greater 

    Blessings repair projects 

 New Homeowner Applicants call Glory 

    Carlile at 512-2825 

 Greater Blessings Applicants call Judy at  

     682-3240 

 Both applications and guidelines can be 

downloaded at www.svfch.org or call the 

office at the ReUse Store 786-6013 or pick 

them up there. 
 

Please come to our Christmas potluck 
Dec 9, 7 PM, at the  

Mountain View Congregational Church, 
525 W Cameron Ave, Kellogg 

The printing of this 

newsletter is courtesy of 

ABC Business Equipment  

1-208-786-1041 

and 

Supporters Like You 

http://www.svfch.org/

